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Learn Together, Achieve Together 

 

2nd March 2021 
 

Re: Parental Teams meeting 
 

Dear parents,  
 

We hope you are all well and are looking forward to starting some kind of new 

normal from Monday.  
 

All the guidance has now been sent out to you all, as follows: 
 

- Return letter (sent Friday) 

- Parental guidance (sent today) 

- What to do if there is a suspected case (sent today) 
 

To support you all with a safe return, we will be completing a Teams meeting for 

parents at 3.20pm - 4.00pm on Thursday so that you can ask any questions to help 

you with the return. To make sure this is effective, please ensure the following: 
 

- You read all the above letters so you have a full understanding. 

- You access the meeting via your child’s ‘Teams account’. 

- You mute your microphone to ensure there is no feedback. 

- You use the hands up icon if you have a question so there is only one person 

talking at a time. 
 

This form of communication is new to us all but we want to make sure that we are 

with you every step of the way. This has been a very difficult time to manage but we 

are proud of how our school has coped and the support from you all has been 

amazing! 
 

We hope this helps you. However, if you are anxious about this process, please do 

not hesitate to contact us for help. 
 

Take care all, 
 

 

Simon Russell, Headteacher 

https://www.ankermoor.org/attachments/download.asp?file=2433&type=pdf
https://www.ankermoor.org/attachments/download.asp?file=2434&type=pdf
https://www.ankermoor.org/attachments/download.asp?file=2435&type=pdf

